
Steve LaVie - RE: Recuest: DHS/FEMA response on Daycare Commission Paper -_ . -- -- __ - ------ _ P g el

From: "Fiore, Craig" <Craig.Fiore©dhs.gov>
To: "Tim McGinty" <TJM1 @nrc.gov>
Date: 4/12/06 12:42PM
Subject: RE: Request: DHS/FEMA response on Daycare Commission Paper

Tim, it is the proposed re-write below that is still giving me some
pause for concern:

"As such, the staff considers that the potential implementation
questions discussed in the SRM have been adequately resolved for the
present. Nonetheless, in the interest of maintaining the current level
of preparedness, the staff plans to continue to work with DHS to
consider necessary program changes that will ensure that the
preparedness for this segment of the population is appropriately
evaluated on a periodic basis."

I'd recommend something like:

"As such, the staff considers that the potential implementation
questions discussed in the SRM have been adequately resolved. However,
the staff will continue to coordinate with DHS to maintain the current
level of preparedness, and we will jointly remain open to the
possibili:ies of potential offsite EP revisions and enhancements to
ensure that the continued preparedness for this segment of the
population is maintained."

Please let me know your thoughts.

Craig

------Orig nal Message-----
From: Tim McGinty [mailto:TJM1 @nrc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2006 10:50 AM
To: Fioro, Craig; Prosanta Chowdhury
Cc: Quinn, Vanessa; Anthony McMurtray; Nader Mamish; Steve LaVie
Subject: Request: DHS/FEMA response on Daycare Commission Paper

Craig: I'm preparing to brief Roy Zimmerman on the daycare paper later
today. II would be helpful if I can characterize for Roy that as a
result of DHS/FEMA review and teleconference, that we have been
responsive to your comments and concerns and that DHS/FEMA does not have
any objections to the paper.

Note that rather than DHS/FEMA concurrence, we plan on noting in the
paper that DHS/FEMA reviewed and commented on the paper and responded
via e-mail that we would place in ADAMS. It is that e-mail from
DHS/FEMA that we are looking for.

Our cornmittments are to provide the paper to Roy Zimmerman tomorrow
(1 3th), and then on to our EDO on Monday. Thanks for your assistance in
this regard.

Tim Mc(;inty, (301) 415-1501

CC: "Quinn, Vanessa" <Vanessa.Quinn dhs.gov>
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